
 

According to Arizona law, if a person or entity acquires an AED, they must have a Public 

Access Defibrillation (PAD) Program, with Medical Direction.  The wording in the law is as 

follows:

Obtain, through an agreement, physician oversight relating to the training and use 

of AEDs, including training, emergency medical services coordination, protocol 

approval and AED deployment strategies.

Safety On Site Training offers this serivice to its clients, with much more!  Our PAD Program 

includes:

k Medical Direction - Dr. Brent Gear, DO of Paradise Valley, writes the prescriptions for our 

AED sales and oversees the program we developed, based on AHA recommendations.  If 

your AED is deployed, he will be the one to read the ECG from the event to access the 

rescue and your AEDs performance. Safety On Site Training will then submit the necessary 

paperwork to the State of Arizona, which isn't required, but encouraged for the purposes of 

statistical tracking and improving cardiac survivability.

k Event Download - Safety On Site Training will arrive on site within 24 hours of contact, 

following an event, to download the file.  We will bring a new set of electrode pads and 

batteries so that your AED can be put right back into commission.

k Site Analysis - Safety On Site Training will tour your site for recommendations of AED 

placement and quantity.

k Written Protocol - A bound booklet will be customized to your site with information about 

your AED, what to do after an event, and a list of trained responders among other 

information, as required by OSHA.

k Critical Incident Stress Management - A counselor will be available for any of your staff to 

speak with following an event, if they feel the need to talk to someone.
k Annual Site Visit - Safety On Site Training will come to your site and thorougly inspect your 

AED, check to see that monthly checks are being performed properly so that you are 

compliant with the law and OSHA recommendations.

k Software Upgrades - On units where it's possible, when a change to CPR guidelines is 

made, requiring a change to the way your AED functions, Safety On Site Training will 

upgrade your AED at no charge.

k Newsletters - We will keep you abreast of any changes in AED law, recalls and all other 

pertinent information.  

It is our goal to make owning an AED as easy for you as possible!

Safety On Site Training
52115 W. Peters and Nall Rd.

Maricopa, AZ 85239

Office: (520) 568-0285

Mon-Fri 8:30 - 5:30


